Dear Mr. Haslett,

We would like to thank you for installing and re gassing our aircons, That Mrs Waite donated to Rape Crisis.

What a huge donation and we are so grateful to you and your staff. I must commend you on your amazing staff, they are so pleasant and helpful. The one aircon was installed in our examination room and the other in our wendy that's a counselling office. What a pleasure it was for client and counsellor this week when it was so hot.

It is people like you that make our work so worthwhile. Thank you for your kindness and blessings for the new year.

Regards,

Reinette

REINETTE EVANS

Director

24-Hour Cell: +27 (0)83 484 9409

e-mail: help@crisiscentre.org.za

Tel: +27 (0)21 852 5620

Fax: +27 (0)86 519 4306

www.crisiscentre.org.za

Rape Crisis Helderberg

Cnr Batavia & Oldenland Street

P O Box 2011

Somerset West, 7129

NPO 014-392, PBO 130003085 (Article 18A)

